COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

MIMAROPA REGION

saconc pieinas , UL 3 0 2024

POSTING CERTIFICATION NT0PA K
0001537

This is to certify that the COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION-MIMAROPA
REGION has posted its Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) of 1%t Semester FY 2024, on
its agency website and can be accessed through this link:
https://mimaropa.ched.gov.ph/ched-mimaropa-procurement/

This certification is being issued in compliance with GPPB Circular No.: 02-2020, this
July 9, 2024.
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